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Transcendence, Creation and Incarnation
This volume examines the dynamics of self-transcendence for both
individuals and humanity as a whole. In doing so, it illuminates the
definitive relationship between self-transcendence and global
democracy. Drawing upon a vast literature of philosophy, psychology,
and religion, ancient and modern, East and West, this book reveals the
power of human futurity in actualizing our higher potential. It
represents a real breakthrough in understanding our emerging new era
in the evolution of humanity. It describes our transition from
personal consciousness to global consciousness. The book includes
chapters on the fundamental ideas that animate our self-understanding
and define our common humanity. Through careful scholarship, it
examines the dynamics of human dignity, freedom, love, community,
intrinsic rights, and global ethics. It explores each of these
concepts as a dimension of our human temporality as we envision and
move into an ever-transcending future, a future that includes a World
Parliament and planetary democracy. In our time of apparent
hopelessness and despair, this volume reveals the grounds for a
powerful hope that we can establish one world civilization of peace,
justice, freedom, and sustainability. It makes a truly unique
contribution, not found elsewhere in today’s literature, revealing the
astonishing dignity and potential of being human. It is essential
reading for all those concerned for the future of humanity and our
precious planet Earth.

Scatterbrain
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This book expounds and analyses notions of transcendence, creation and
incarnation reflectively and personally, combining both philosophical
and religious insights. Preferring tender-minded approaches to
reductively materialistic ones, it shows some ways in which reductive
approaches to human affairs can distort the appreication of our lives
and activities. In the book’s first half it examines a number of
aspects of human life and experience in the thought Darwin, Ruskin,
Scruton with a view to exploring the extent to which there could be
intimations of transcendence. The second half is then devoted to
outlining an account of divine creation and incarnation, deriving
initially, though not uncritically, from the thought of Simone Weil.
The text concludes by exmaining the extent to which grace is needed to
engage in religious practice and belief. Taking in art, literature,
music and classical Greek writings, this is a multifaceted thesis on
transcendence. It will, therefore, will be of keen interest to any
scholar of Philosophy of Religion, Theology, Aesthetics and
Metaphysics.

The Strange Order of Things
As a physicist, Alan Lightman has always held a scientific view of the
world. But one summer evening, while looking at the stars from a small
boat at sea, Lightman was overcome by the overwhelming sensation that
he was merging with something larger than himself--an eternal unity,
something absolute and immaterial. The result is an inspired, lyrical
meditation from the acclaimed author of Einstein's Dreams that
explores these seemingly contradictory impulses. Lightman draws on
sources ranging from Saint Augustine's conception of absolute truth to
Einstein's theory of relativity, and gives us a profound inquiry into
the human desire for truth and meaning, and a journey along the
different paths of religion and science that become part of that
quest. This small but provocative book explores the tension between
our yearning for certainty and permanence versus the modern scientific
view that all things in the physical world are uncertain and
impermanent.

Transcendence
A collection of essays by fifteen philosophers presenting a
thoughtful, introductory guide to choosing a philosophy for living an
examined and meaningful life. A VINTAGE ORIGINAL Socrates famously
said "the unexamined life is not worth living," but what does it mean
to truly live philosophically? This thought-provoking, wide-ranging
collection brings together essays by fifteen leading philosophers
reflecting on what it means to live according to a philosophy of life.
From Eastern philosophies (Daoism, Confucianism, and Buddhism) and
classical Western philosophies (such as Aristotelianism and Stoicism),
to the four major religions, as well as contemporary philosophies
(such as existentialism and effective altruism), each contributor
offers a lively, personal account of how they find meaning in the
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practice of their chosen philosophical tradition. Together, the pieces
in How to Live a Good Life provide not only a beginner's guide to
choosing a life philosophy but also a timely portrait of what it means
to live an examined life in the twenty-first century.

The World According to Physics
"Damasio undertakes nothing less than a reconstruction of the natural
history of the universe. . . . [A] brave and honest book." --The New
York Times Book Review The Strange Order of Things is a pathbreaking
investigation into homeostasis, the condition that regulates human
physiology within the range that makes possible not only survival but
also the flourishing of life. Antonio Damasio makes clear that we
descend biologically, psychologically, and even socially from a long
lineage that begins with single living cells; that our minds and
cultures are linked by an invisible thread to the ways and means of
ancient unicellular existence and other primitive life-forms; and that
inherent in our very chemistry is a powerful force, a striving toward
life maintenance that governs life in all its guises, including the
development of genes that help regulate and transmit life. The Strange
Order of Things is a landmark reflection that spans the biological and
social sciences, offering a new way of understanding the origins of
life, feeling, and culture. www.antoniodamasio.com

Posthuman Urbanism
Religions and mythologies from around the world teach that God or gods
created humans. Atheist, humanist, and materialist critics, meanwhile,
have attempted to turn theology on its head, claiming that religion is
a human invention. In this book, E. Fuller Torrey draws on cuttingedge neuroscience research to propose a startling answer to the
ultimate question. Evolving Brains, Emerging Gods locates the origin
of gods within the human brain, arguing that religious belief is a byproduct of evolution. Based on an idea originally proposed by Charles
Darwin, Torrey marshals evidence that the emergence of gods was an
incidental consequence of several evolutionary factors. Using data
ranging from ancient skulls and artifacts to brain imaging,
primatology, and child development studies, this book traces how new
cognitive abilities gave rise to new behaviors. For instance,
autobiographical memory, the ability to project ourselves backward and
forward in time, gave Homo sapiens a competitive advantage. However,
it also led to comprehension of mortality, spurring belief in an
alternative to death. Torrey details the neurobiological sequence that
explains why the gods appeared when they did, connecting
archaeological findings including clothing, art, farming, and
urbanization to cognitive developments. This book does not dismiss
belief but rather presents religious belief as an inevitable outcome
of brain evolution. Providing clear and accessible explanations of
evolutionary neuroscience, Evolving Brains, Emerging Gods will shed
new light on the mechanics of our deepest mysteries.
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The Moves That Matter: a Chess Grandmaster on the Game of
Life
When positive psychologist Scott Barry Kaufman first discovered
Maslow's unfinished theory of transcendence, sprinkled throughout a
cache of unpublished journals, he felt a deep resonance with his own
work and life. In this groundbreaking book, Kaufman picks up where
Maslow left off, unraveling the mysteries of his unfinished theory,
and integrating these ideas with the latest research on attachment,
connection, exploration, love, purpose and other building blocks of a
life well lived. Maslow's model provides a roadmap for finding purpose
and fulfillment--not by striving for money, success, or "happiness,"
but by becoming the best version of ourselves, or what Maslow called
self-actualization. Transcend reveals a level of human potential
that's even higher, which Maslow termed "transcendence." Beyond
individual fulfillment, this way of being--which taps into the whole
person-- connects us not only to our best self, but also to one
another. With never-before-published insights and new research
findings, along with thought-provoking examples and personality tests,
this empowering book is a manual for self-analysis and nurturing a
deeper connection with our highest potential-- and beyond.

The Biology of Transcendence
It's said that women and men are from two different planets when it
comes to communication, but how can they overcome the obstacles of
prehistoric times when one of them simply doesn't have the ability to
comprehend language?Ehd's a caveman living on his own in a harsh
wilderness. He's strong and intelligent, but completely alone. When he
finds a beautiful young woman in his pit trap, it's obvious to him
that she is meant to be his mate. He doesn't know where she came from,
she's wearing some pretty odd clothing, and she makes a lot of noises
with her mouth that give him a headache. Still, he's determined to
fulfill his purpose in life – provide for her, protect her, and put a
baby in her.Elizabeth doesn't know where she is or exactly how she got
there. She's confused and distressed by her predicament, and there's a
caveman hauling her back to his cavehome. She's not at all interested
in Ehd's primitive advances, and she just can't seem to get him to
listen. No matter what she tries, getting her point across to this
primitive but beautiful man is a constant – and often hilarious –
struggle. With only each other for company, they must rely on one
another to fight the dangers of the wild and prepare for the winter
months. As they struggle to coexist, theirs becomes a love story that
transcends language and time.

The Goodness Paradox
An award-winning physician and scientist makes the game-changing case
that genetic females are stronger than males at every stage of life
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Here are some facts: Women live longer than men. They have stronger
immune systems. They're better at fighting cancer and surviving
famine, and even see the world in a wider variety of colors. They are
simply stronger than men at every stage of life. Why is this? And why
are we taught the opposite? To find out, Dr. Sharon Moalem drew on his
own medical experiences - treating premature babies in the neonatal
intensive care unit; recruiting the elderly for neurogenetic studies;
tending to HIV-positive orphans in Thailand - and tried to understand
why in every instance men were consistently less likely to thrive. The
answer, he discovered, lies in our genetics: two X chromosomes offer a
powerful survival advantage. With clear, captivating prose that weaves
together eye-opening research, case studies, diverse examples ranging
from the behavior of honeybees to American pioneers, as well as
experiences from his personal life and his own patients, Moalem
explains why genetic females triumph over males when it comes to
resiliency, intellect, stamina, immunity and much more. He also calls
for a reconsideration of our male-centric, one-size-fits-all view of
medical studies and even how we prescribe medications - a view that
still sees women through the lens of men. Revolutionary and yet
utterly convincing, The Better Half will make you see humanity and the
survival of our species anew.

Neuroscience, Selflessness, and Spiritual Experience
From language to culture to cultural collision: the story of how
humans invented history, from the Stone Age to the Virtual Age
Traveling across millennia, weaving the experiences and world views of
cultures both extinct and extant, The Invention of Yesterday shows
that the engine of history is not so much heroic (battles won),
geographic (farmers thrive), or anthropogenic (humans change the
planet) as it is narrative. Many thousands of years ago, when we
existed only as countless small autonomous bands of hunter-gatherers
widely distributed through the wilderness, we began inventing
stories--to organize for survival, to find purpose and meaning, to
explain the unfathomable. Ultimately these became the basis for
empires, civilizations, and cultures. And when various narratives
began to collide and overlap, the encounters produced everything from
confusion, chaos, and war to cultural efflorescence, religious
awakenings, and intellectual breakthroughs. Through vivid stories
studded with insights, Tamim Ansary illuminates the world-historical
consequences of the unique human capacity to invent and communicate
abstract ideas. In doing so, he also explains our ever-moreintertwined present: the narratives now shaping us, the reasons we
still battle one another, and the future we may yet create.

A History of Humanity
The book begins by introducing the reader to a fantastic possibility that humanity may be on the verge of a major shift in consciousness
rooted in a new understanding of how our DNA operates - namely that it
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is programmed directly by the way we think and feel. This is a highly
ambitious and sophisticated system for shaping one's destiny. Based
around 64 archetypes, it resembles the I Ching in its vast scope and
profound importance, and in the resonant character of its symbolism.
The author shows how there are two ways to approach the Gene Keys the analogue (holistic) way and the digital (detailed) way. It is the
combining of both analogue and digital that results in contemplation the primary pathway into the Gene Keys. Since our beliefs shape our
genes, when we change our beliefs, we change the chemistry of our
body. The Gene Keys are an inner language whose central purpose is to
transform our core beliefs about ourselves, thus raising our lives
onto a new level of awareness. The book works alongside state-of-theart online profiling software. This software will provide
instantaneous free profiles known as 'Hologenetic Profiles', which
uses astrological data (time, date and place of birth) to generate a
unique sequence of Gene Keys that relate to many aspects of your life,
including the underlying genetic patterns governing your
relationships, your finances, your health and your life purpose. As
the reader contemplates the 64 Gene Keys over time and applies their
insights in his or her own life, so one's belief system will begin to
change and our DNA will actually start to transform the way we think
and feel.

Global Democracy and Human Self-Transcendence
“Startling in scope and bravado.” —Janet Maslin, The New York Times
“Artfully envisions a breathtakingly better world.” —Los Angeles Times
“Elaborate, smart and persuasive.” —The Boston Globe “A pleasure to
read.” —The Wall Street Journal One of CBS News’s Best Fall Books of
2005 • Among St Louis Post-Dispatch’s Best Nonfiction Books of 2005 •
One of Amazon.com’s Best Science Books of 2005 A radical and
optimistic view of the future course of human development from the
bestselling author of How to Create a Mind and The Age of Spiritual
Machines who Bill Gates calls “the best person I know at predicting
the future of artificial intelligence” For over three decades, Ray
Kurzweil has been one of the most respected and provocative advocates
of the role of technology in our future. In his classic The Age of
Spiritual Machines, he argued that computers would soon rival the full
range of human intelligence at its best. Now he examines the next step
in this inexorable evolutionary process: the union of human and
machine, in which the knowledge and skills embedded in our brains will
be combined with the vastly greater capacity, speed, and knowledgesharing ability of our creations. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Transhumanism and Transcendence
Imagination allows us to step out of the ordinary but also to
transform it through our sense of wonder and play, artistic
inspiration and innovation, or the eureka moment of a scientific
breakthrough. In this book, Jennifer Anna Gosetti-Ferencei offers a
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groundbreaking new understanding of its place in everyday experience
as well as the heights of creative achievement. The Life of
Imagination delivers a new conception of imagination that places it at
the heart of our engagement with the world—thinking, acting, feeling,
making, and being. Gosetti-Ferencei reveals imagination’s roots in
embodied human cognition and its role in shaping our cognitive
ecology. She demonstrates how imagination arises from our material
engagements with the world and at the same time endows us with the
sense of an inner life, how it both allows us to escape from reality
and aids us in better understanding it. Drawing from philosophy,
cognitive science, evolutionary anthropology, developmental
psychology, literary theory, and aesthetics, Gosetti-Ferencei engages
a spectacular range of examples from ordinary thought processes and
actions to artistic, scientific, and literary feats to argue that,
like consciousness itself, imagination resists reductive explanation.
The Life of Imagination offers a vital account of transformative
thinking that shows how imagination will be essential in cultivating a
future conducive to human flourishing and to that of the life around
us.

Transcendence
How did life evolve on Earth? The answer to this question can help us
understand our past and prepare for our future. Although evolution
provides credible and reliable answers, polls show that many people
turn away from science, seeking other explanations with which they are
more comfortable. In the book Science, Evolution, and Creationism, a
group of experts assembled by the National Academy of Sciences and the
Institute of Medicine explain the fundamental methods of science,
document the overwhelming evidence in support of biological evolution,
and evaluate the alternative perspectives offered by advocates of
various kinds of creationism, including "intelligent design." The book
explores the many fascinating inquiries being pursued that put the
science of evolution to work in preventing and treating human disease,
developing new agricultural products, and fostering industrial
innovations. The book also presents the scientific and legal reasons
for not teaching creationist ideas in public school science classes.
Mindful of school board battles and recent court decisions, Science,
Evolution, and Creationism shows that science and religion should be
viewed as different ways of understanding the world rather than as
frameworks that are in conflict with each other and that the evidence
for evolution can be fully compatible with religious faith. For
educators, students, teachers, community leaders, legislators, policy
makers, and parents who seek to understand the basis of evolutionary
science, this publication will be an essential resource.

Transcend
Jonathan Rowson's competitive success as a chess Grandmaster and work
as an applied philosopher have given him a unique perspective on why
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the great game is more important than ever for understanding the
conflicts and uncertainties of the modern world. In sixty-four witty
and addictive vignettes, Rowson takes us on an exhilarating tour of
the game of life, from the psychology of gang violence, to the
aesthetics of cyborgs, the beauty of technical details, and the
endgame of death. Chess emerges as a singularly powerful metaphor for
the thrills and set-backs that invest our daily lives with meaning and
complexity.

Transcendent
From one of America’s best-known biologists, a revolutionary new way
of thinking about evolution that shows “why, in light of our origins,
humans are still special” (Edward J. Larson, Pulitzer Prize–winning
author of Evolution). Once we had a special place in the hierarchy of
life on Earth—a place confirmed by the literature and traditions of
every human tribe. But then the theory of evolution arrived to shake
the tree of human understanding to its roots. To many of the most
passionate advocates for Darwin’s theory, we are just one species
among multitudes, no more significant than any other. Even our minds
are not our own, they tell us, but living machines programmed for
nothing but survival and reproduction. In The Human Instinct, Brown
University biologist Kenneth R. Miller “confronts both lay and
professional misconceptions about evolution” (Publishers Weekly,
starred review), showing that while evolution explains how our bodies
and brains were shaped, that heritage does not limit or predetermine
human behavior. In fact, Miller argues in this “highly recommended”
(Forbes) work that it is only thanks to evolution that we have the
power to shape our destiny. Equal parts natural science and
philosophy, The Human Instinct makes an “absorbing, lucid, and
engaging…case that it was evolution that gave us our humanity” (Ursula
Goodenough, professor of biology at Washington University in St.
Louis).

The Human Instinct
The Transcendence of the Ego may be regarded as a turning-point in the
philosophical development of Jean-Paul Sartre. Prior to the writing of
this essay, published in France in 1937, Sartre had been intimately
acquainted with the phenomenological movement which originated in
Germany with Edmund Husserl. It is a fundamental tenet of Husserl, the
notion of a transcendent ego, which is here attacked by Sartre. This
disagreement with Husserl has great importance for Sartre and
facilitated the transition from phenomenology to the doctrine of Being
and Nothingness.

Adventures in the Anthropocene
This book sets out some of the latest scientific findings around the
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evolutionary development of religion and faith and then explores their
theological implications. This unique combination of perspectives
raises fascinating questions about the characteristics that are
considered integral for a flourishing social and religious life and
allows us to start to ask where in the evolutionary record they first
show up in a distinctly human manner. The book builds a case for
connecting theology and evolutionary anthropology using both
historical and contemporary sources of knowledge to try and understand
the origins of wisdom, humility, and grace in ‘deep time’. In the
section on wisdom, the book examines the origins of complex decisionmaking in humans through the archaeological record, recent discoveries
in evolutionary anthropology, and the philosophical richness of
semiotics. The book then moves to an exploration of the origin of
characteristics integral to the social life of small-scale
communities, which then points in an indirect way to the disposition
of humility. Finally, it investigates the theological dimensions of
grace and considers how artefacts left behind in the material record
by our human ancestors, and the perspective they reflect, might inform
contemporary concepts of grace. This is a cutting-edge volume that
refuses to commit the errors of either too easy a synthesis or too
facile a separation between science and religion. As such, it will be
of interest to scholars of religious studies and theology – especially
those who interact with scientific fields – as well as academics
working in anthropology of religion.

How to Live a Good Life
This ambitious book probes our biological past to discover the kinds
of lives that human beings have imagined were worth living. Bellah’s
theory goes deep into cultural and genetic evolution to identify a
range of capacities (communal dancing, storytelling, theorizing) whose
emergence made religious development possible in the first millennium
BCE.

Transcendence
Dissanayake argues that art was central to human evolutionary
adaptation and that the aesthetic faculty is a basic psychological
component of every human being. In her view, art is intimately linked
to the origins of religious practices and to ceremonies of birth,
death, transition, and transcendence. Drawing on her years in Sri
Lanka, Nigeria, and Papua New Guinea, she gives examples of painting,
song, dance, and drama as behaviors that enable participants to grasp
and reinforce what is important to their cognitive world.Publishers
WeeklyHomo Aestheticus offers a wealth of original and critical
thinking. It will inform and irritate specialist, student, and lay
reader alike.American AnthropologistA thoughtful, elegant, and
provocative analysis of aesthetic behavior in the development of our
speciesone that acknowledges its roots in the work of prior thinkers
while opening new vistas for those yet to come. If youre reading just
Page 9/20

Read Book Online Transcendence How Humans Evolved Through Fire
Language Beauty And Time
one book on art anthropology this year, make it hers.Anthropology
and Humanism

The Singularity Is Near
In this mind-bending book, an esteemed neuroscientist explains why
perfectionism is pointless—and argues that mistakes, missteps, and
flaws are the keys to success. Remember that time you screwed up
simple math or forgot the name of your favorite song? What if someone
told you that such embarrassing “brain farts” are actually secret
weapons, proof of your superiority to computers and AI? In
Scatterbrain, we learn that boredom awakens the muse, distractions
spark creativity, and misjudging time creates valuable memories, among
other benefits of our faulty minds. Throughout, award-winning
neuroscientist Henning Beck’s hilarious asides and brain-boosting
advice make for delightful reading of the most cutting-edge
neuroscience our brains will (maybe never) remember.

The Weather Makers
In the tradition of Guns, Germs, and Steel and Sapiens, a winner of
the Royal Society Prize for Science Books shows how four tools enabled
has us humans to control the destiny of our species "A wondrous,
visionary work." --Tim Flannery, scientist and author of the
bestselling The Weather Makers What enabled us to go from simple stone
tools to smartphones? How did bands of hunter-gatherers evolve into
multinational empires? Readers of Sapiens will say a cognitive
revolution -- a dramatic evolutionary change that altered our brains,
turning primitive humans into modern ones -- caused a cultural
explosion. In Transcendence, Gaia Vince argues instead that modern
humans are the product of a nuanced coevolution of our genes,
environment, and culture that goes back into deep time. She explains
how, through four key elements -- fire, language, beauty, and time -our species diverged from the evolutionary path of all other animals,
unleashing a compounding process that launched us into the Space Age
and beyond. Provocative and poetic, Transcendence shows how a primate
took dominion over nature and turned itself into something marvelous.

Theology and Evolutionary Anthropology
Neuroscience, Selflessness, and Spiritual Transcendence conveys the
manner by which selflessness serves as a neuropsychological and
religious foundation for spiritually transcendent experiences. The
book combines neurological case studies and neuroscience research with
religious accounts of transcendence experiences from the perspective
of both the neurosciences and the history of religions. Chapters cover
the subjective experience of transcendence, an historical summary of
different philosophical and religious perspectives, a review of the
neuroscience research that describes the manner by which the brain
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processes and creates a self, and more. The book presents a model that
bridges the divide between neuroscience and religion, presenting a
resource that will be critical reading for advanced students and
researchers in both fields. Creates a common focus on selflessness as
a reliable construct for use by all disciplines interested in the
basis of spiritual experience Links neuroanatomical data with
religious texts from multiple faith traditions to describe the
necessity of selflessness for spiritual experience and transformation
Highlights disorders in neurological functioning that result in
disorders of the self

Creation
The timeless human desire to be more beautiful, intelligent, healthy,
athletic, or young has given rise in our time to technologies of human
enhancement. Athletes use drugs to increase their strength or stamina;
cosmetic surgery is widely used to improve physical appearance;
millions of men take drugs like Viagra to enhance sexual performance.
And today researchers are exploring technologies such as cell
regeneration and implantable devices that interact directly with the
brain. Some condemn these developments as a new kind of cheating—not
just in sports but in life itself—promising rewards without effort and
depriving us most of all of what it means to be authentic human
beings. “Transhumanists,” on the other hand, reject what they see as a
rationalizing of human limits, as if being human means being content
forever with underachieving bodies and brains. To be human, they
insist, is to be restless with possibilities, always eager to
transcend biological limits. As the debate grows in urgency, how
should theology respond? Christian theologians recognize truth on both
sides of the argument, pointing out how the yearnings of the
transhumanists—if not their technological methods—find deep affinities
in Christian belief. In this volume, Ronald Cole-Turner has joined
seasoned scholars and younger, emerging voices together to bring fresh
insight into the technologies that are already reshaping the future of
Christian life and hope.

The Gene Keys
A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB PICK! INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BEST SELLER Yaa Gyasi's stunning follow-up to her acclaimed national
best seller Homegoing is a powerful, raw, intimate, deeply layered
novel about a Ghanaian family in Alabama. Gifty is a sixth-year PhD
candidate in neuroscience at the Stanford University School of
Medicine studying reward-seeking behavior in mice and the neural
circuits of depression and addiction. Her brother, Nana, was a gifted
high school athlete who died of a heroin overdose after an ankle
injury left him hooked on OxyContin. Her suicidal mother is living in
her bed. Gifty is determined to discover the scientific basis for the
suffering she sees all around her. But even as she turns to the hard
sciences to unlock the mystery of her family's loss, she finds herself
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hungering for her childhood faith and grappling with the evangelical
church in which she was raised, whose promise of salvation remains as
tantalizing as it is elusive. Transcendent Kingdom is a deeply moving
portrait of a family of Ghanaian immigrants ravaged by depression and
addiction and grief--a novel about faith, science, religion, love.
Exquisitely written, emotionally searing, this is an exceptionally
powerful follow-up to Gyasi's phenomenal debut.

Towards a New Enlightenment?
'You will not find a better, more balanced or up-to-date take on
either the origin of life or synthetic biology. Essential reading'
Observer Creation by Adam Rutherford tells the entire spellbinding
story of life in two gripping narratives. 'Prepare to be astounded.
There are moments when this book is so gripping it reads like a
thriller' Mail on Sunday The Origin of Life is a four-billion-year
detective story that uses the latest science to explain what life is
and where it first came from, dealing with life's biggest questions
and arriving at a thrilling answer. 'A superbly written explanation'
Brian Cox The Future of Life introduces an extraordinary technological
revolution: 'synthetic biology', the ability to create entirely new
life forms within the lab. Adam Rutherford explains how this
remarkable innovation works and presents a powerful argument for its
benefit to humankind. 'The reader's sense of awe at the well-nigh
inconceivable nature of nature is suitably awakened. The extraordinary
science and Rutherford's argument are worth every reader's scrutiny.
Fascinating' Sunday Telegraph 'One of the most eloquent and genuinely
thoughtful books on science over the past decade. You will not find a
better, more balanced or up-to-date take on the origin of life or
synthetic biology. Essential reading for anyone interested in the
coming revolution, which could indeed rival the Industrial Revolution
or the internet' Observer 'The perfect primer on the past and future
of DNA' Guardian 'Susenseful, erudite and thrilling' Prospect 'A
witty, engaging and eye-opening explanation of the basic units of
life, right back to our common ancestors and on to their incredible
synthetic future. The mark of a really good science book, it shows
that the questions we still have are just as exciting as the answers
we already know' Dara O Briain 'This is a quite delightful two-booksin-one. Rutherford's lightness of touch in describing the dizzying
complexity of life at the cellular level in The Origin of Life only
serves to emphasise the sheer scale and ambition of the emerging field
of synthetic biology' Jim Al Khalili 'A fascinating glimpse into our
past and future. Rutherford's illuminating book is full of optimism
about what we might be able to achieve' Sunday Times 'Fresh, original
and excellent. An eye-opening look at how we are modifying and
constructing life. Totally fascinating' PopularScience.co.uk 'In this
book of two halves, Rutherford tells the epic history of life on
earth, and eloquently argues the case for embracing technology which
allows us to become biological designers' Alice Roberts 'An engaging
account of both the mystery of life's origin and its impending
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resolution as well as a fascinating glimpse of the impending birth of
a new, synthetic biology'' Matt Ridley, author of Genome 'I warmly
recommend Creation. Rutherford's academic background in genetics gives
him a firm grasp of the intricacies of biochemistry - and he
translates these superbly into clear English' Financial Times Dr Adam
Rutherford is a geneticist, writer and broadcaster. He presents BBC
Radio 4's weekly programme Inside Science and his documentaries
include the award-winning series The Cell (BBC4), The Gene Code
(BBC4), Horizon: 'Playing God' (BBC2) as well as numerous other
programmes for BBC Radio 4. This is his first book. TGTCGTGAAGCTACTATT
TAAAATGCCACAGTGAAAGATTAAACGCCCGAAAACGGGGTGATAAATGGACGGTAAGTTCCCGACTAAA
CGTGTTAAATG

Transcendence
The #1 international bestseller on climate change that’s been endorsed
by policy makers, scientists, writers and energy executives around the
world. Tim Flannery’s The Weather Makers contributed in bringing the
topic of global warming to worldwide prominence. For the first time, a
scientist provided an accessible and comprehensive account of the
history, current status, and future impact of climate change, writing
what has been acclaimed by reviewers everywhere as the definitive book
on global warming. With one out of every five living things on this
planet committed to extinction by the levels of greenhouse gases that
will accumulate in the next few decades, we are reaching a global
climatic tipping point. The Weather Makers is both an urgent warning
and a call to arms, outlining the history of climate change, how it
will unfold over the next century, and what we can do to prevent a
cataclysmic future. Originally somewhat of a global warming skeptic,
Tim Flannery spent several years researching the topic and offers a
connect-the-dots approach for a reading public who has received patchy
or misleading information on the subject. Pulling on his expertise as
a scientist to discuss climate change from a historical perspective,
Flannery also explains how climate change is interconnected across the
planet. This edition includes a new afterword by the author. “An
authoritative, scientifically accurate book on global warming that
sparkles with life, clarity, and intelligence.” —The Washington Post

The Transcendence of the Ego
“A deceptively light treatment of mind-blowing technologies and their
cultural, social and political impact. This book will put your mind on
fire.”—Giulio Prisco, Hacked.com Transhumanism is an international
movement that advocates the use of science and technology to overcome
the natural limitations experienced by humanity, through such
developments as: the Singularity—the creation of machine intelligences
that exceed the capacities of our biological brains the ability to
replicate individual minds and put them into solid-state bodies or
virtual environments individual control over mental and emotional
states for enhancing functionalities and/or ecstasies Some of this is
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happening now. Some it is still in the minds of dreamers. In nearly
ninety A-Z entries, Transcendence provides a multilayered look at the
accelerating advances in artificial intelligence, cognitive science,
genomics, information technology, nanotechnology, neuroscience, space
exploration, synthetic biology, robotics, and virtual worlds that are
making transhumanism a reality. Entries range from Cloning and Cyborg
Feminism to Designer Babies and Memory-Editing Drugs. In addition, the
book notes historical predecessors and personalities, both in
mythology and history—ranging from Timothy Leary to Michael Jackson to
Ray Kurzweil. It also introduces the culture around Transhumanism,
covering all the geeky obsessions of the Transhumanist movement. “A
new book deciphering the surreal truths, questionable fictions, and
high weirdness of the Singularity . . . Infotaining, irreverent, and
frequent piss-taking paperback.”—Boing Boing “RU Sirius and Jay
Cornell present us with their own psychedelic guide to the galaxy in
this adventurous idea-rich book, bootstrapping on emerging
technologies that beckon us to take control of our evolutionary
destiny and lead humanity towards radical new landscapes of mind, of
dream, of cosmos, of possibility.”—Jason SilvaTranshumanism is an
international movement that advocates the use of science and
technology to overcome the natural limitations experienced by
humanity, through such developments as:the Singularitythe creation of
machine intelligences that exceed the capacities of our biological
brainsthe ability to replicate individual minds and put them into
solid-state bodies or virtual environmentsindividual control over
mental and emotional states for enhancing functionalities and/or
ecstasiesSome of this is happening now. Some it is still in the minds
of dreamers. In nearly ninety A-Z entries,Transcendenceprovides a
multilayered look at the accelerating advances in artificial
intelligence, cognitive science, genomics, information technology,
nanotechnology, neuroscience, space exploration, synthetic biology,
robotics, and virtual worlds that are making transhumanism a reality.
Entries range from Cloning and Cyborg Feminism to Designer Babies and
Memory-Editing Drugs. In addition, the book notes historical
predecessors and personalities, both in mythology and historyranging
from Timothy Leary to Michael Jackson to Ray Kurzweil. It also
introduces the culture around Transhumanism, covering all the geeky
obsessions of the Transhumanist movement.

Here on Earth
Humanity today functions as a gigantic, world-encompassing system.
Renowned world historian, Patrick Manning traces how this human system
evolved from Homo Sapiens' beginnings over 200,000 years ago right up
to the present day. He focuses on three great shifts in the scale of
social organization - the rise of syntactical language, of
agricultural society, and today's newly global social discourse - and
links processes of social evolution to the dynamics of biological and
cultural evolution. Throughout each of these shifts, migration and
social diversity have been central, and social institutions have
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existed in a delicate balance, serving not just their own members but
undergoing regulation from society. Integrating approaches from world
history, environmental studies, biological and cultural evolution,
social anthropology, sociology, and evolutionary linguistics, Patrick
Manning offers an unprecedented account of the evolution of humans and
our complex social system and explores the crises facing that human
system today.

Transcendent Kingdom
** Winner of Royal Society Winton Prize for Science Books 2015 ** We
live in epoch-making times. The changes we humans have made in recent
decades have altered our world beyond anything it has experienced in
its 4.6 billion-year history. As a result, our planet is said to be
crossing into the Anthropocene – the Age of Humans. Gaia Vince decided
to travel the world at the start of this new age to see what life is
really like for the people on the frontline of the planet we’ve made.
From artificial glaciers in the Himalayas to painted mountains in
Peru, electrified reefs in the Maldives to garbage islands in the
Caribbean, Gaia found people doing the most extraordinary things to
solve the problems that we ourselves have created. These stories show
what the Anthropocene means for all of us – and they illuminate how we
might engineer Earth for our future.

The Invention of Yesterday
* A TIMES BEST SCIENCE BOOK OF THE YEAR * From the prize-winning
author of Adventures in the Anthropocene, the astonishing story of how
culture enabled us to become the most successful species on Earth 'A
wondrous, visionary work' Tim Flannery, author of The Weather Makers
Humans are a planet-altering force. Gaia Vince argues that our unique
ability - compared with other species - to determine the course of our
own destiny rests on a special relationship between our genes,
environment and culture going back into deep time. It is our
collective culture, rather than our individual intelligence, that
makes humans unique. Vince shows how four evolutionary drivers - Fire,
Language, Beauty and Time - are further transforming our species into
a transcendent superorganism: a hyper-cooperative mass of humanity
that she calls Homo omnis. Drawing on leading-edge advances in
population genetics, archaeology, palaeontology and neuroscience,
Transcendence compels us to reimagine ourselves, showing us to be on
the brink of something grander - and potentially more destructive.
'Richly informed by the latest research, Gaia Vince's colourful survey
fizzes like a zip-wire as it tours our species' story from the Big
Bang to the coming age of hypercooperation' Richard Wrangham, author
of The Goodness Paradox 'Wonderful enlightening' Robin Ince, The
Infinite Monkey Cage

The Cradle of Humanity
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“A fascinating new analysis of human violence, filled with fresh ideas
and gripping evidence from our primate cousins, historical forebears,
and contemporary neighbors.” —Steven Pinker, author of The Better
Angels of Our Nature We Homo sapiens can be the nicest of species and
also the nastiest. What occurred during human evolution to account for
this paradox? What are the two kinds of aggression that primates are
prone to, and why did each evolve separately? How does the intensity
of violence among humans compare with the aggressive behavior of other
primates? How did humans domesticate themselves? And how were the
acquisition of language and the practice of capital punishment
determining factors in the rise of culture and civilization?
Authoritative, provocative, and engaging, The Goodness Paradox offers
a startlingly original theory of how, in the last 250 million years,
humankind became an increasingly peaceful species in daily
interactions even as its capacity for coolly planned and devastating
violence remains undiminished. In tracing the evolutionary histories
of reactive and proactive aggression, biological anthropologist
Richard Wrangham forcefully and persuasively argues for the necessity
of social tolerance and the control of savage divisiveness still
haunting us today.

Religion in Human Evolution
Addresses key issues in understanding the decade 2008-2018 and its
impact on the societies of the future. Brings together the articles
B28of twenty-two prestigious international experts in different fields
of thought. Through an informative approach, the essays form a
transversal view of today's thinking. This is the tenth title of the
Open Mind essay collection published by BBVA.A27.0We are living
through years of great importance, marked by the unstoppable evolution
of technology, science and the information society. This book brings
together twenty-two essays written by prestigious researchers from the
world's leading universities on areas as diverse as crucial to our
future: climate change, artificial intelligence, economics, cybersecurity and geopolitics, democracy, anthropology, new media,
astrophysics and cosmology, nanotechnology, biomedicine,
globalisation, gender theory and the cities of the future.

Searching for Stars on an Island in Maine
Uses new research about the brain to explore how we can transcend our
current physical and cultural limitations • Reveals that transcendence
of current modes of existence requires the dynamic interaction of our
fourth and fifth brains (intellect and intelligence) • Explores the
idea that Jesus, Lao-tzu, and other great beings in history are models
of nature’s possibility and our ability to achieve transcendence •
17,000 sold in hardcover since April 2002 Why do we seem stuck in a
culture of violence and injustice? How is it that we can recognize the
transcendent ideal represented by figures such as Jesus, Lao-tzu, and
many others who have walked among us and yet not seem to reach the
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same state? In The Biology of Transcendence Joseph Chilton Pearce
examines the current biological understanding of our neural
organization to address how we can go beyond the limitations and
constraints of our current capacities of body and mind--how we can
transcend. Recent research in the neurosciences and neurocardiology
identifies the four neural centers of our brain and indicates that a
fifth such center is located in the heart. This research reveals that
the evolutionary structure of our brain and its dynamic interactions
with our heart are designed by nature to reach beyond our current
evolutionary capacities. We are quite literally, made to transcend.
Pearce explores how this “biological imperative” drives our life into
ever-greater realms of being--even as the “cultural imperative” of
social conformity and behavior counters this genetic heritage, blocks
our transcendent capacities, and breeds violence in all its forms. The
conflict between religion and spirit is an important part of this
struggle. But each of us may overthrow these cultural imperatives to
reach “unconflicted behavior,” wherein heart and mind-brain resonate
in synchronicity, opening us to levels of possibility beyond the
ordinary.

Transcendence
Baxter's ability to combine wildly divergent narrative threads has
become a trademark of his writing and has been seen to its best effect
in the previous two novels from this sequence. TRANSCENDENT, with its
melding of a near future narrative that carries a terrible warning
about the post-oil and post-global warming world and a narrative
thread that tours the fantastically varied diverse species that
mankind has become in the impossibly distant future is an example of
Baxter at his best. At once a cautionary tale of what we are capable
of destroying and a celbration of what we could become this is the
capstone to Baxter's best series to date. In TRANSCENDENT we find out
what happened to the children of the Poole brothers (from COALESCENT)
and what will happen to mankind.

Homo Aestheticus
Posthuman Urbanism explores what it means to live in an urban
environment with reference to posthuman theory. The book argues that
contemporary science and technology offers radically different ways
for changing the way we live in city spaces today.

Science, Evolution, and Creationism
POPULAR SCIENCE. Humans are rather weak when compared with many other
animals. We are not particular fast and have no natural weapons. Yet
Homo sapiens currently number nearly 7.5 billion and are set to rise
to nearly 10 billion by the middle of this century. We have influenced
almost every part of the Earth system and as a consequence are
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changing the global environmental and evolutionary trajectory of the
Earth. So how did we become the worlds apex predator and take over the
planet? Fundamental to our success is our intelligence, not only
individually but more importantly collectively. But why did evolution
favour the brainy ape? Given the calorific cost of running our large
brains, not to mention the difficulties posed for childbirth, this
bizarre adaptation must have given our ancestors a considerable
advantage.

Evolving Brains, Emerging Gods
Nicole fears she's losing her mind. Lately, everywhere she goes,
everything she touches, triggers vivid scenes of a time she doesn't
know, in a place she's never lived. Then she loses her heart too . . .
When Griffon first sees Cole, he knows immediately that she is
special, like him - that her visions are memories of past lives. And
he is sure their paths were meant to cross in this life . . . With
Griffon's help, Cole pieces together clues from many lifetimes and
discovers a secret that could ruin her only chance of a future with
Griffon. But risking his love may be the only way to save them both.

The Life of Imagination
Quantum physicist, New York Times bestselling author, and BBC host Jim
Al-Khalili offers a fascinating and illuminating look at what physics
reveals about the world Shining a light on the most profound insights
revealed by modern physics, Jim Al-Khalili invites us all to
understand what this crucially important science tells us about the
universe and the nature of reality itself. Al-Khalili begins by
introducing the fundamental concepts of space, time, energy, and
matter, and then describes the three pillars of modern physics—quantum
theory, relativity, and thermodynamics—showing how all three must come
together if we are ever to have a full understanding of reality. Using
wonderful examples and thought-provoking analogies, Al-Khalili
illuminates the physics of the extreme cosmic and quantum scales, the
speculative frontiers of the field, and the physics that underpins our
everyday experiences and technologies, bringing the reader up to speed
with the biggest ideas in physics in just a few sittings. Physics is
revealed as an intrepid human quest for ever more foundational
principles that accurately explain the natural world we see around us,
an undertaking guided by core values such as honesty and doubt. The
knowledge discovered by physics both empowers and humbles us, and
still, physics continues to delve valiantly into the unknown. Making
even the most enigmatic scientific ideas accessible and captivating,
this deeply insightful book illuminates why physics matters to
everyone and calls one and all to share in the profound adventure of
seeking truth in the world around us.

The Better Half
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From the internationally acclaimed scientist, explorer, and
conservationist comes an awe-inspiring account of earth’s evolution.
Beginning at the moment of creation with the Big Bang, Here on Earth
explores the evolution of Earth from a galactic cloud of dust and gas
to a planet with a metallic core and early signs of life within a
billion years of being created. In a compelling narrative, Flannery
describes the formation of the Earth’s crust and atmosphere, as well
as the transformation of the planet’s oceans from toxic brews of
metals (such as iron, copper, and lead) to life-sustaining bodies
covering seventy percent of the planet’s surface. Life, Flannery
shows, first appeared in these oceans in the form of microscopic
plants and bacteria, and these metals served as catalysts for the
earliest biological processes known to exist. From this starting
point, Flannery tells the fascinating story of the evolution of our
own species, exploring several early human species—from the diminutive
creatures (the famed hobbits) who lived in Africa around two million
years ago to Homo erectus—before turning his attention to Homo
sapiens. Drawing on Charles Darwin’s and Alfred Russell Wallace’s
theories of evolution and Lovelock’s Gaia hypothesis, Here on Earth is
a dazzling account of life on our planet. “You’ll discover why Tim
Flannery’s books have made him the rock star of modern science.”
—Jared Diamond, Pulitzer Prize–winning author of Guns, Germs, and
Steel
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